
 

 

Notice of Final Report 
  

Electricity and Gas Retail Competition Review in NSW 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) has published the final report of its review 
of competition in the retail electricity and natural gas markets in New South Wales in 
accordance with the Request for Advice from the Standing Council on Energy and Resources. 

Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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